BURSARY

KPI is committed to supporting young adults in their pursuit of post-secondary education in the
Art. Thus, KPI will provide a bursary to one student at each of the high schools in Kemptville.
The bursary will be provided to a student who is accepted to and enrolled in a College or
University program in the Performing Arts.

The process is as follows:

Establish the amount of money proposed for the bursary—currently it is $300 but is subject to
change

Notify the school(s) of the availability of the bursary and ask them to recommend a student to
receive the bursary

Ask that the student provide a brief paragraph indicating why they have chosen to pursue post
secondary education in the Performing Arts

The award, a letter acknowledging that the student has been selected to receive the bursary, may
be presented by a member of the Executive or by a member of the faculty at the High School
during commencement ceremony

The bursary will never be given directly to the chosen student, but instead will be transferred into
their student account at the post-secondary institution

A form letter is available on the Members Only page that is completed and sent to the student
indicating the process to be followed upon registration at the post-secondary school



